
EDITORIAL NOTE

During the printing dispute, two hundred members were accidentally
sent two copies of the last number of Oryx, April, 1959. We are therefore
desperately short of that issue and would be specially grateful for any
which are returned to us.

Other back numbers will be gratefully accepted also.
This Report takes the place of the usual August Oryx. On account of

its urgency it was specially printed, notwithstanding the printing dispute.
It and the following articles in Oryx IV, 6, December, 1958, were prepared
for the Survival Service Commission of the International Union for the
Conservation of Nature and Natural Resources :

" Four Rare Indian Animals," by E. P. Gee.
" Saving North America's Endangered Species," by Frederick C.

Lincoln, D.Sc.
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